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Gairloch Boat Club  

Newsletter January 2025 
 

First item: We still need a newsletter compiler/editor/publisher! 

If anyone in the club can take on this dead easy task, your committee will be eternally grateful. 

2025 AGM 
This will take place at Gairloch Community Hall, (the Room to be decided) on Saturday 22nd March 2025 at 6pm 

We hope to follow the AGM with a fun event, a Beer and Skittles session in the Main Hall. 

Election of Trustees 
We find ourselves in an unusual position this year, in that 5 out of the 6 Trustees will be resigning at the AGM. This 

has come about for a variety of reasons, such as moving from the area, work commitments and a desire to 

encourage new interest in the Club’s development. 

The three directly elected trustee positions which need to be filled are: Chairman, Secretary and Treasurer.  

We sincerely hope that members will consider volunteering for these positions, and contact Phil at 

secretarygbc7@gmail.com before the AGM so that they can get an idea of what is required.                                                         

We will show you what is needed in each of the roles. 

By volunteering you will be helping to ensure that the club continues to develop and helping the community enjoy 

the benefits of being on the water. You will be giving something back to the club, benefiting from boosting your own 

wellbeing, improving your communication skills and increasing your self-confidence and the self-confidence of 

others. 

The Board of Trustees  30/01/2025 
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